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Comments: Livestock grazing on National Forest managed lands has significant impacts that affect much more

than the grazing permittees and it's time we addressed that, we all share the land. 

 

Furthermore, it's crucial to hold grazing permittees accountable for the impacts to public lands created by their

privately owned livestock. No more double standards. We hold others using public lands for any damages. 

 

It's also a great time to address the issue with the use of livestock guardian dogs on public lands. They pose a

serious safety risk to the public and the reports of abandoned dogs and severely injured dogs have skyrocketed.

If a camper was letting his injured dog terrorize other campers, he'd be booted and possibly face cruelty charges.

If he intentionally left his dog, he'd face abandonment charges. No more double standards on public land that we

all share.

 

Livestock grazing puts threatened species in peril and contributes to the blatant killing of wildlife. This is unfair to

other public lands users who go to the national forest to enjoy wildlife viewing!

 

Livestock grazing is a major culprit of pollution to our climate, lands, waters, and ecosystems. I'm anticipating that

the Forest Service fully comply with the Executive Orders and policies of the Biden Administration. 

 

Thank you.


